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It has been a busy week at Ballet Victoria!  
Thank you to everyone who participated in BV’s virtual fundraising 
event!  

The live performances of Don Quixote Excerpts & New Works in Kirk 
Hall on June 17th, 18th and 19th are fully booked!

Ballet Victoria is so excited to announce that the Hallmark film we 
worked on was released on Saturday! 🎬 🌟  Check out The Baker’s Son 
on the Hallmark Channel

https://www.watchhallmarktv.com/#/movies/The+Baker's+Son
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